
We wish to inform our valued customers and the general
public that the Kiosk, located at Level 4 Tappoo City will
permanently close from 1  October 2025.st

All services currently offered here will continue to be
available at our MHCC Branch.

Very soon, we will be welcoming you to our brand-new and
exciting BRED Central Branch, conveniently located at the
corner of Cumming Street and Mark Street.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support as
we work to bring you an even better banking experience.
 
Sincerely
BRANCH MANAGER

KIOSK CLOSURE 

BRED Central 

Coming Soon!
132 100       customer.care@bred.com.fj

During this transition, we kindly encourage you to contact
your Relationship Manager in advance for appointments or
special arrangements, ensuring smooth service with minimal
disruption.

We truly appreciate your patience, understanding, and
ongoing support as we move into our new home, built to
serve you better.

Sincerely,
Mr. Filipe Kaisuva
General Secretary

Phase 1 – September 2025 | Ra Marama House
From 9  to 19  September 2025, our Head Office will
temporarily transition to Level 4 & 5, Ra Marama
Building, 91 Gordon Street, Suva.
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Phase 2 – Later in 2025 | FHL Tower
In the final phase, our Head Office will permanently
relocate to the brand-new FHL Tower, Level 15 & 16.

To support our continued growth and expansion, our Head
Office will be relocating to new premises, in two phases.

We are
Moving!

BRED BANK HEAD OFFICE

RELOCATION NOTICE


